To Whom It May Concern

With regards to your letter dated December 21, in which I have been asked to serve on jury duty from February 12, I would like to ask if it would be possible to defer this until sometime next year. The reasons being that I am just getting over a major operation as a result of a serious car crash back in November and I am in no fit medical state to be able to attend court from the date you have asked me to.
I would also wish to defer my jury duty obligations for the whole of this year, if possible, as my husband has already booked a holiday for me for later in the year from October 20th to November 5th to visit relatives in Australia which is something to aim for as I continue my recuperation from the accident.

I would be very grateful if you could agree to this request and if you require me to provide you with any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I look forward to receiving your response.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. June Brown

